
 
 
 

A Farewell to Guy Lorette 

Dear TC10 Members, 

It is with deep sadness that we share the news of the demise of our beloved colleague, Prof. Dr. 

Guy Lorette on February 7, 2021, in Rennes, France. Prof. Lorette was a prominent member of 

the IAPR community. He represented France on the Governing Board of the IAPR from 1996 to 

2002. He was also the executive member of conferences like ICDAR, IWFHR, and CIFED, which 

are core research platforms of our community. Besides his immense scientific contributions and 

valuable affiliation with IAPR, Prof. Lorette was a man of great kindness and will always be 

remembered for his in-depth insights, forward thinking, and a big heart. 

To commemorate the scientific and humanitarian contributions of Prof. Lorette to the IAPR 

community, a memorial section for him will be included in the IAPR newsletter. All of you who 

shared wonderful memories with him and wish to include your farewell message in the 

newsletter, please reach out to Linda O’Gorman at (secretariat@iapr.org) before April 10 with the 

title "A Last Message from (your name)". 

We extend our heartfelt sympathies and prayers to Prof. Lorette's family and intimate friends. 

He'll be truly missed by all of us. 

Jean-Christophe BURIE, TC10 Chair 

Alicia FORNES, Past TC10 Chair 
 


